
TOWN OF LINCOLN 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of Lincoln Plan Commission 
on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Lincoln Town Hall, 9110 Perida Road, 
Webster, WI 54893.  The purpose of this hearing is to hear public opinion on the draft of the 
Town of Lincoln Comprehensive plan.  At 7:00 p.m. the Town Board will consider enacting an 
ordinance to formally adopt the plan at their regular board meeting.   
 
Adoption of the plan follows several years of work by the Town, in cooperation with Burnett 
County and the Northwest Regional Planning Commission (NWRPC). The plan addresses nine 
elements and includes a series of maps, goals, objectives, policies, and programs to guide 
development to the year 2037, in accordance with the requirements of Section 66.1001 of the 
Wisconsin Statutes. 
 
Copies of the draft of the Town of Lincoln Comprehensive Plan are available for review at the 
Larsen Family Public Library or the Town of Lincoln website at www.townoflincolnbc.com.  
Residents and property owners are encouraged to review the plan and submit verbal and/or 
written comments at the Public Hearing.  Written comments or requests for copies of the plan 
will also be accepted prior to the June 14, 2017 Public Hearing by hard copy or email to: 
 
Town of Lincoln 
Attn:  Stacy Gaffney 
PO Box 296 
Webster, WI 54893 
gaffney.stacy@gmail.com 
 
Dated this 20th day of April, 2017. 
 
Wanda Washkuhn, Clerk       

http://www.townoflincolnbc.com/�

